
April 18, 2020 FOi No: 2020-17 

VIA E-MAIL - ReClacteCI 

Redacted 

Dear ei:lactei:I 

Re: Request for Records 
Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act 

The City of White Rock has received your request for access to the following information 
pursuant to the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (the "Act"): 

1. Salary for the new Director of Finance 

2. Salary for the new Chief Administrative Officer 

3. Extra amount Esso received regarding its expropriation challenge for 1510 Johnston 
Road. 

Access to Items 1 and 2 is available. The starting sa laries for the new Director of Financial 
Services and Chief Administrative Officer are $156,000 and $200,000 respectively . 

There is no responsive information to Item 3. The dispute regarding the valuation of 1510 
Johnston Road has not yet been resolved. 

Please contact our office if you have any questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Ken Overton 
Manager, Property, Risk Management, and FOi 
604-541-2104 

Corporate Administration 
P: 604.541.2212 I F: 604.541.9348 

City of White Rock 
15322 Buena Vista Avenue, White Rock BC, Canada V4B 1 Y6 
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If you believe that the City of White Rock has been unreasonable in its handling of your request, 
you may ask the Information and Privacy Commissioner to review our response. You have 30 
days from receipt of this notice to request a review by writing to: 
 

Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner 
3rd Floor, 756 Fort Street 
Victoria BC  V8W 1H2 
 

Should you decide to request a review, please provide the Commissioner’s office with: 
 

1. your name, address and telephone number; 
2. a copy of this letter; 
3. a copy of your original request sent to the City of White Rock; and 
4. the reasons or grounds upon which you are requesting the review. 

 
 




